
Not Filing FAFSA Acknowledgement Form

Return form to: 

Office of Financial Aid, University of Holy Cross 

 4123 Woodland Dr. 

 New Orleans, LA 70131 

-Or-

FAX: (504) 392-9460 

E-Mail: FinAid@uhcno.edu

Dear Student, 

You have indicated that an Alternative Loan is all that you want for the upcoming semesters.  University of 

Holy Cross encourages you to first apply for any Federal money that you are eligible for via the Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).  The interest rate on Private Loans may be higher compared 

to the Federal Loans.  

If you only want an Alternative Loan and do not plan to complete the 2023-2024 FAFSA, please sign below 

and return to the Financial Aid office. 

A. Acknowledgement

Student’s Signature _________________________________________ Date _______________ 
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